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        Golden Book          

Alec – for writing a fabulous sentence and 

telling a lovely dragon story today ‘Betty 

the Dragon’! 

Lucas R B – for being really brave and 

getting on without a fuss despite having a 

broken arm. 

Lydia P – for a good effort finding 

percentages of numbers. 

Toby A – for concentrating well when 

learning to add and subtract fractions. 
CONGRATULATIONS TO YOU ALL 

Parent Forum 

The first parent forum following our 

Ofsted inspection will be held on Monday 

6th March at 9.20am in the school hall. 

Everyone is welcome to attend, if you are 

unable to attend but would like to raise an 

item for discussion please put it in writing 

and send it to the school office.  

Amazing Events at Dalby Forest 

Stargazing Adventures at Dalby Forest 

Forests are great places to see the stars. Discover why stars are so important on our 

self-led trail or come along to a special stargazing event. For more information on trail 

star dates for Dalby Forest visit www.forestry.gov.uk/dalby and Download your free 

beginners guide to stargazing at www.forestry.gov.uk/stargazing 

Star Gazing at Dalby 

Friday 3rd March 

The dark skies of Dalby are amongst the best in the country and with the expert help and 

advice from Scarborough and Ryedale Astronomical Society you will be amazed what you 

can learn about the sky at night. For more information visit www.scarborough-ryedale-

as.org.uk 

 

 

Year 6 Literacy SATs Classes 

Year 6, don’t forget literacy SATs club 

starts on Tuesday 28th February from 

3.40pm to 4.15pm.  

 
 

 Half-Term 

We hope that you have a lovely half-term 

break and we look forward to seeing you all 

back in school on Monday 27th February. 

 
 

Dinner Money  

Dinner money for the next half term will 

be £63.00  

Weekly payments are £10.50 for all 

Junior children. 

Cheques should be made payable to 

Stillington Primary School and all 

payments should be in clearly labelled 

envelopes. 
 

 
 

Please see the back of the newsletter for 

news about Make and Bake Club. 


